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December 7, 2012

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station, Units I and 2
Renewed Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-29 and DPR-30
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254 and 50-265

Subject Notification of Completion of Commitments Required Prior to Entry Into the
Period of Extended Operation

NUREG 1796, "Safety Evaluation Report Related to the License Renewal of the
Dresden Nuclear Power Station, Units 2 and 3 and Quad Cities Nuclear Power
Station, Units 1 and 2"

Reference:

The referenced safety evaluation report identifies regulatory commitments which are required to
be completed before Quad Cities enters the Period of Extended Operation (December 14,
2012). The Renewed Facility Operating Licenses for Unit 1 and Unit 2 Include a license
condition stating that Exelon Generation Company, LLC, shall notify the NRC in writing when
implementation of these activities Is completed. The purpose of this letter is to notify the NRC
that Exelon has completed activities required for entry Into the Period of Extended Operation.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Mr. Wally J. Beck at
(309) 227-2800.

Respectfully,

Tim Hanley;
Site Vice President
Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station

cc: NRC Senior Resident Inspector - Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station

4D9~cf
,4J?ý(L


